
 

THE CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF OSHTEMO 

Budget Work Session 

August 24, 2020 

1:00 PM 

 

The Oshtemo Township Board Budget Work Session was held was held virtually using the Zoom 

platform. Residents were able to join the meeting through both the Zoom application and by phone. 

Residents were able to give public comment through email, the Zoom platform, and by phone during the 

meeting. Supervisor Heiny-Cogswell called the meeting to order at approximately 1:00 PM. 

  

PRESENT:  

Supervisor Libby Heiny-Cogswell  

Clerk Dusty Farmer 

Treasurer Grant Taylor 

Trustee Deb Everett  

Trustee Zak Ford  

Trustee Ken Hudok 

 

ABSENT: 

Trustee Bell 

 

Also present were Assistant Supervisor Josh Owens, Parks Director Karen High, Maintenance Director 

Rick Everett, and approximately 4 interested people.   

  

Public Comment 

Supervisor Heiny-Cogswell opened public comment. No public comment.  

 

2021 Budget Discussion (continued) 

Parks Director Karen High discussed line item budget requests for the Parks fund.  

 

Maintenance Director Rick Everett discussed line item budget requests for Maintenance items. 

 

Supervisor Heiny-Cogswell presented budget requests from Human Resources for benefits and 

insurance.  

 

Supervisor Heiny-Cogswell opened discussion regarding staff levels in the Treasurer and Clerk 

offices.   
 

Supervisor Heiny-Cogswell adjourned the meeting at approximately 3:48 PM. 

 

Prepared by:  Dusty Farmer     Attested:    Libby Heiny-Cogswell 

Township Clerk                                  Township Supervisor 

 


